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May-June 2020 Prayer Letter

Dear Praying Friends,

Birthday Blessings: Thank you for your kind thoughtfulness in remembering my wife's birthday. We so appreciated
your cards and messages. We want you to know they mean a lot to us, as well as your prayers for us.

May and June: We were able to travel 2,390 miles, helping 9 churches in Nebraska, lowa, Indiana, Ohio,
Michigan, and Wisconsin. We helped church mechanics fix 14 buses, putting 4 back on the road that were not
running.

Divine Appointments: We had the joy of seeing 4 folks trust the Lord Jesus as their own personal Saviour. At one
of the RV parks where we stayed, Chris, who was two campers down from us, sweetly trusted Christ when | shared
the Gospel with him. Then in Elyria, Ohio, while | was working on a bus in the church parking lot, an 18-year-old
young man named Joseph drove up and said, “It's so hot working in those dark clothes in the sun.” God brought
him to me, so | was able to witness to him. He bowed his head and trusted Christ as his Saviour. Then while we
were home, my soul-winning partner and | had the joy of leading Alisha to Christ in Gary, Indiana. The fourth one
who trusted Christ was Jeremy. | helped him when his car broke down in our neighborhood. He was waiting for his
friend to come back with help when God led me to him. The Holy Spirit helped him to receive eternal life. I'm so
thankful for God’s divine appointments.

God Answered Prayers: On Tuesday, July 7, our Schoof family finally arrived in America from Uganda, Africa.
After five flight cancellations from May to July, they finally made it back to the USA. Thank you for praying that God
will supply their needs while they are on furlough. Their two oldest children, Caleb and Hannah, will be attending
Hyles-Anderson College in the fall.

New Grandson-in-Law: We had the joy of attending our granddaughter's wedding—the daughter of our children
Darrin and Beth Highfill. Charity and Matthew Turpin were married on Saturday, July 18, 2020, in the mountains
near Geyser, Montana. Beth's cousins, Chad and Marsha Schearer, along with her family and church members, did
a great job in making it a very beautiful wedding.

Our prayer is to be used of God. Thank you for your prayers for our health and safety. We are grateful for you and
for your faithful prayers and financial support. If you have any Bus Ministry needs or bus problems, please feel free
to call us at 219-689-0011. We pray for you and for your Bus Ministries.

Yours for souls,

Warren & Jary Lynn Storm



